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August 14, 2023	

	

Dear Friends of Shalom,	

As we enjoy the blessings of the summer season with family 
and friends, Shalom Ministries continues to enjoy the privilege 
of providing nutritious meals to the most vulnerable members of our community.	

Because of your love, compassion, and generosity, bodies are fed, and lives are touched.	

Because of you, we’re able to serve close to 6,000 meals each month at Dining with Dignity.	

Because of you, we’re assured to receive the support and resources needed to meet the increased 
demand. It is anticipated we will need to provide 60,000+ meals by the end of this year.	

Because of you, our dining guests have a place to not only receive a nutritious meal but can seek a place 
of acceptance where they can build trust and can build relationships at Dining with Dignity.	

Because of you, our community partners, like CHAS Health and Frontier Behavioral Health, are inspired 
to share a place at the table with our guests, providing the lifeline needed for housing and Health 
services.	

Because of you, student nurses provide blood pressure checks, blood glucose checks, skin monitoring 
and many hours of consultation and referrals.	

Shalom’s incredible team of volunteers transforms your support and God’s love into amazing meals for 
all our guests, who Dine with Dignity every week!  Won’t you consider taking a few moments to make a 
difference? Your contribution, sent today, will be a blessing!	

	
Have a Joyous Summer!	

	

Deidre Jacobson, Chair, Shalom Board of Directors	

Tim Swartout, Executive Director

(509) 455-9019	 shalommeal@gmail.com	 www.shalommeal.org

Please make checks payable 
to “Shalom Ministries”

Kris Johnson, PA-C, CHAS Street Medicine 
Team with Mom Peg at Dining with Dignity


